
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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07 February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

MILTON KEYNES MAGISTRATES COURT 
THURSDAY, 5 MARCH 2020 

 
I am delighted to tell you that your child has been invited to visit the MK Magistrates 
Court as part of the preparation for the Mock Trial Competition.  
 
This is a great opportunity for students to learn about the rule of law as well as develop 
skills in public speaking and critical thinking.  They will also have the opportunity to 
watch real cases being discussed and practice for the competition in a court room, 
where the actual competition will take place. 
 
The visit will take place on Thursday, 5 March 2020. We will be leaving school at 
9.00am, using the school minibus and will return to school at 3.00pm. 
 
Students should be in full school uniform, bring a packed lunch and drink with them 
and are expected to behave impeccably whilst representing the school. 

 
The cost of this trip including transportation, administration and insurance is £5.00.  If 
you would like your child to participate on this trip, please make this payment via 
ParentMail by Tuesday, 25 February 2020. Please also complete the attached Parental 
Consent Form (EV8) and return it to the Payment Box during break and lunch time, by 
this same date. Should you have any issues accessing this site, please email Mrs 
Newall on gnewall@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr J Mandel 
Teacher of PSHE 
jmandel@buckinghamschool.org  
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